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We will have a Ladies Breakfast Brunch on September 7th
from 10a-12p. This event will be a great way to get acquainted
with one another. Bring a breakfast or lunch dish to share with

everyone. Drinks will be provided by the church. INVITE A
FRIEND. To RSVP, contact Dee Ferrick at 770-851-3480.

Children are welcome, but childcare  will not be provided.

Bread Emory serves the students of Emory University and the
surrounding area. Bake 3 dozen cookies (no nuts), place them

in a disposable container, and leave them in room 103 (the
main office). If you leave them in the children's wing/coffee
area, or any other location, they will be eaten, as people may
think they are a snack, so please place them in room 103. 

Worthy Warriors will resume for a study on Peter on Sunday
September 15th at 6pm on Zoom.  Worthy Warriors is a time

of fellowship and Bible study. We need to be with other
Christians, and we need to have more and more of God’s Word
in our hearts and minds. These two things can help equip us to
be Worthy Warriors for Christ. If you’re interested in joining,

or have any questions, please contact Lynn Eynon at
lteynon@juno.com.

Our annual meeting will be conducted in the Fellowship
Hall at 9:45am on Sun Sept 8th. No adult Sunday
School classes will meet that day. All nursery and

children's activities will be conducted as usual. Adult
and teen worship services will be conducted at their

usual times. All are welcome to attend this
informational meeting. Coffee and snacks/pastries will
be provided.  The sample ballot, proposed budget, and
directions for absentee voting will be available on Sun

Aug 25.  
For the Elders, Dennis Young
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Truth Seekers will resume on September 18th on Wednesday
nights at 7PM via Zoom. In addition to a time of prayer, this is a

“verse by verse” study of God’s Word to equip us with God’s
truth, rather than man’s truth. It takes effort to understanding
God’s Word but it's worth it. If you’re interested in joining, or

you have any questions, please contact Lynn Eynon at 
lteynon@juno.com

THE TIME IS HERE TO START COLLECTING! Operation
Christmas Child collection boxes will be out each Sunday in

September so you can drop off your collected items.
Place your items in the bins provided in 102, 105, 107 and

each entry door to the sanctuary. There are fabulous websites
you need to check out - Amazon.com, Samaritan’s Purse www.
Samaritanspurse.org/occ. For more information contact Jenny

King - 770-616-8578

Have you ever felt stuck in a cycle of unresolved pain, playing
offenses over and over in your mind? What if forgiveness

won’t actually fix anything? Does forgiveness mean I have to
be in relationship with “that” person again? Is it even

possible to forgive if they’re not sorry for what they did? You
know you can’t go on like this, but you don’t know what to do

next. If you can relate, please join T.A.T.-Tuesdays at Ten-
beginning September 3rd in room #102 as we launch this
video-study by Lysa Terkeurst: Forgiving What you Can’t
Forget. Ask or call Patty Young 540-842-7963, for more

information.

tel:+15408427963


1st Week Offering - $8,911.46
2nd Week Offering - $7,535.92
3rd Week Offering - $4,669.39
4th Week  Offering -$9,851.41

Real Meals Donations Total Given: 
$3,093.32 

August Offering

1st Week Attendance - 302
2nd Week Attendance - 379
3rd Week Attendance - 356
4th Week Attendance - 396

August Attendance


